VILLAGE OF BELCARRA
Waste and Recycle Depot (WARD)
Service Interruption

BRLSARES December 1, 2022

Please note that there will be intermittent closure of the WARD depot

today while the garbage and recycle bins are being picked up and
emptied. Service of the bins has been delayed due to the snow event

that took place on Tuesday.
We thank you for your patience during this time.

Please contact the Village Hall at 604-937-4100 if you have any
questions.



